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record of the first ten years of the Club’s existence.
I wish to thank several gentlemen for their 

valuable assistance in the preparation of this work. 
The copious notes of Mr. J. A. Craig have sup­
plied much which otherwise must have been lost, 
and I take this opportunity of commending the 
foresight of Mr. Craig in thus preserving so many 
interesting facts. I have also to thank Dr. W. G. 
Putnam, Capt. Augustus Cann, E. J. Vickery, 
George S. Taylor, W. Roy Cann and E. W. 
Jarvis for much information and courteous co­
operation. In return I can only offer these gentle­
men the assurance that

A social britherhood are we,
And after we are deid and gane,

We’ll live in literature and lair 
In annals o’ the channel stane.


